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4th September 2018
Your Ref
SO/jj
01437 775274
Sarah.oliver@pembrokeshire.gov.uk
Sarah Oliver
Dear sir/madam,

I am writing to advise you of a forthcoming change in Pembrokeshire County Council’s approach to tackle littering, dog fouling and other anti-social behaviour.

From listening to residents we know how important it is for their local area to be clean, free from litter and dog fouling and a pleasant environment in which to live.  Despite all Pembrokeshire County Council’s efforts to keep the area clean and litter-free some individuals continue to drop litter, fail to clean up after their dog or carry out other anti-social behaviour. 

As part of a continuing commitment to improve the local environment for the benefit of residents, visitors and local businesses, Pembrokeshire County Council is increasing its environmental enforcement across the County.

We are entering into a partnership with District Enforcement to provide littering and dog fouling and anti-social behaviour enforcement within Pembrokeshire from 10th September 2018.
Uniformed Environmental Enforcement Officers will be operating in all parts of the County on the streets, car parks and on other open land that the public have access to.  Anyone witnessed littering or failing to pick up after the dog they are walking by the officers will be issued with a £150 fixed penalty notice, which will be discounted to £75 if paid within 10 days.

We are asking for your support to make improvements to the local environment by bringing our enforcement approach to the attention of residents. 

If you have any details regarding problem areas within your community or any queries please contact environmentalcrime@pembrokeshire.gov.uk

Yours faithfully
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Richard Brown

Head of Environment and Public Protection
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Cllr Pat Davies

Cabinet Member for Housing and Regulatory Services


We welcome correspondence in Welsh and English, and will respond within a maximum of 15 working days. We will respond in the language in which the correspondence is received (unless you ask us to do otherwise).  /  Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg a Saesneg a byddwn yn ymateb cyn pen 15 diwrnod gwaith fan bellaf. Byddwn yn ymateb yn yr un iaith â’r ohebiaeth a dderbyniwyd (oni bai eich bod yn gofyn i ni wneud yn wahanol).

For a copy in large print, easy-read, Braille, audio, or an alternative language, please contact Pembrokeshire County Council on the number above. /  Os am gopi mewn print mawr, fformat hawdd ei ddarllen, Braille, sain neu mewn iaith arall, cysylltwch â Chyngor Sir Penfro ar y rhif uchod. 

